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The San José-Santa Clara Regional Wastewater Facility’s (RWF) Capital Improvement Program (CIP) is rebuilding 
and modernizing the RWF so that its critical work can continue. The CIP envisions an investment of 
approximately $2.1 billion over 30 years. 

The City of San José (City) has consolidated all procurement solicitations to post on Biddingo 
(https://www.biddingo.com/sanjose). All bid documents, questions and answers, addenda, and results will be 
available electronically via Biddingo during the procurement process. Interested firms must register on Biddingo 
to receive notifications when procurements are posted. 

The City plans to advertise the following procurements within the next six months. 
 
Construction Opportunities 

Procurement Name Description Anticipated 
Advertisement 1 

Construction 
Estimate 2 

New Headworks Access 
Road 

This project will establish a permanent 
roadway and drainage system from the 
Construction Enabling entry gate to the new 
Headworks 3 transfer point for septic 
hauling and chemical trucks.  

February 2024 $2,100,000 

Main Guard Shack 
Replacement 

This project will replace the aging guard 
shack at the main entrance to the RWF with 
an ADA-compliant guard shack with a 
restroom, additional security features, 
improved lighting, improved traffic 
circulation, utility relocation, new asphalt 
pavement and a pedestrian walkway. 

February 2024 $6,800,000 

_____________________________________ 
1 All dates are estimates and are subject to change. 
2 All amounts are estimates and are subject to change. 
 


